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Thema Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 393081)

Inquiry: 
Dear FCC, According to the current policy for TCBs on the handling of 3G mobile phone 
technologies, the TCB has to involve the FCC prior to certifying any 3G device. We are 
currently in the process of PCMCIA Card operating in the US bands GSM 850/ PCS 1900 
and WCDMA 850 + 1900 MHz. Recent FCC trainings, telephone conference calls, the 
Preliminary Guidance for Reviewing Applications for Certifications of 3G Devices (May 
9,2005) and 3G RF Exposure guidelines have been taken into consideration. Please confirm 
or advice.

Response: 

FCC-TCB pre-filing notification is requested only for devices not covered by 3G SAR 
procedures circulated in Jun06; where applicable TCB applications must use those 
procedures
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